
To whom it may concern,

I have read the development application lodged by the Harbord Hotel and wish to advise you 
that I support the application in full. I am a business owner in the area and have seen the 
change over the years and believe this is positive progress. 

I have been an active resident of the Freshwater community for 15 years and Believe the 
suburb would benefit strongly with this application. 

Should you have any questions please don't hesitate in contacting me directly.

Kind regards,

Tina Caruso
Albert & Moore cafe 
2d/2 Moore Rd
Freshwater NSW 2096

Sent: 10/12/2021 4:59:19 PM
Subject: The Harboard hotel


